
Important Dates:

2/20 PTA Birthday Book Club @ 8:45

2/24-2/28 PTA Book Fair

3/3-3/7 Read-A-Thon & Right to Read Week

3/5 Curious About Kdg for 2025-2026 (Last Names A-L) 6:00-8:00

3/6 Curious About Kdg for 2025-2026 (Last Names M-Z) 6:00-8:00

News & Announcements:

Book Fair is coming soon! PTA would like to share a few important things for Book Fair:

Scholastic book fair will run from February 24-28. Students will attend during their normal

library period. Half day kindergarten will attend on Thursday at 9am.

Cash and e-Wallet will be accepted. E-wallet is a convenient way for your child to shop

without the worry of misplacing the money. Please be aware though that any money put

into e-wallet is not able to be pulled back out. This money will stay in your child's account

for future use. SECOND GRADERS..Bath Elementary is currently not using scholastic so

any money in their accounts can not be used next year.

If students wish to purchase a book for their teachers classroom library, please note that

on the wish list provided and a shopper will help your child find the correct book.

We are still in need of volunteers to come help kids shop. Please sign up here

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to reach out by email to

leahnpotter@gmail.com

We are looking forward to a great week of fun and new books!

Yearbook Orders: RES Yearbook order forms will be sent home this week. The deadline to

order is March 10th!

Online Ordering Links is: https://shop.imagequix.com/g1001217967?code=1001217967

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A084BAEA62CABF94-54952369-scholastic?useFullSite=true#/
mailto:leahnpotter@gmail.com
https://ripchostudio.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e024a1f28188d15fa77d3a036&id=03ad8b8d71&e=9a2bf0b5cb
https://ripchostudio.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e024a1f28188d15fa77d3a036&id=03ad8b8d71&e=9a2bf0b5cb
https://ripchostudio.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e024a1f28188d15fa77d3a036&id=03ad8b8d71&e=9a2bf0b5cb


Online Ordering Codes is: 1001217967. **If you are unable to click on the above link to open

the online ordering site, copy and paste the link to the address bar located at the top of the

page.

PTA Corner

We wanted to thank all the parents, teachers, volunteers and staff who helped with the

Father/Daughter dance this past weekend. We loved seeing all the girls dressed up and their

excitement over the balloon drop. Thank you to those who donated items and those who

helped before and during the event. We couldn't do these fun events without help from our

amazing RES community. THANK YOU!

Our Read a Thon Fundraiser is coming up on March 3-15. Flyers will be coming home next

week for instructions on how to sign up your student.

We are collecting receipts from Acme to turn in for community cash back. If you have any

receipts from Acme please send them into the school (either in an envelope marked PTA or

dropped off at the office). We will take care of the rest. Thank you!

Other Links & Resources:

Flyer Place

Lunch Menu

Richfield PTA website

Student Records Policy

SchoolsafeID Directions for all visitors & volunteers. You must bring a driver’s license/ID every

time!

Volunteer Information

Smore Templates
Smore is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://www.revereschools.org/administration/communications/the-flyer-place
https://www.myschoolmenus.com/organizations/782/sites/6426/menus/77952
https://richfieldpta.org/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1POI-u48S99KX7iT6es6r4trRg38kQ9Sld2TbNzS4ePE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1A_JVqTxrsvFFMOQdNxDeYKb6cQYRvpb7N6DtgOvnP5s/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1micTk-wmCT3ZMmnGA62Ds1iZUnjG4BAvlKd02wYyr5s/edit?usp=sharing



